MUPY welcomed the delegation from Indonesian Pharmacist Association

November 10th, 2016

On November 10th, 2016, MUPY executives and faculty members led by Assoc. Prof. Busba Chindavijak,
Acting Deputy Dean for Administration and Human Resources, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy
Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and Assist. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for
Research & International Relations hosted a reception for the delegation from Indonesian Pharmacist
Association, Indonesia. The purpose of their visit was to discuss about the initiation and
implementation of Objective Structured Pharmaceutical Examination (OSPE) of Indonesia. The
discussion and talk were given and shared by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for
Planning and Quality Development, and Assist. Prof. Montree Jaturanpinyo.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1907



